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1. [bookmark: _GoBack]On 1 August 2011, the Queensland Floods Commission of Inquiry released its Interim Report which focused on flood preparedness to enable early recommendations to be implemented before the next wet season.
2. On 23 August 2011, the Premier and Minister for Reconstruction released the Queensland Government Response to the Floods Commission of Inquiry Interim Report, which supported all recommendations relevant to the State Government, and committed to working collaboratively with other levels of government and the community to improve disaster preparedness ahead of the next wet season.  
3. The Government Response committed to the implementation of key recommendations prior to 1 November 2011 to enhance Queensland’s disaster preparedness ahead of the next wet season.  
4. Cabinet noted the progress of implementation of recommendations of the Interim Report and other improvements to the State’s disaster management framework being implemented ahead of the next wet season.  
5. Attachments
· Nil.
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